
    24th February 2022 

Diary dates 

 w/c 28.02.22    Parent consultations evenings  

      01.03.22    Shrove Tuesday  

      03.03.22     World Book Day 

      04.03.22    Star Lincs Planetarium Year 3 

   7-11.03.22    Hilltop Residential Trip Year 6 

      30.03.22    PTFA Easter Egg Hunt  

      31.03.22    Last day of term 

      20.04.22    First day of term  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome back to a new school term – the children are already enjoying their new topics and 
learning! 

 

I am sure that you are all aware to the change in Government guidance regarding Covid-19 and I have 
written to you separately regarding this.  Please do take the time to read this letter so that you are 
familiar with the changes and how it will affect our school community. 

 

I am pleased to be able to inform you that, following a recruitment process, Mrs Lakins has been 
appointed as Assistant head teacher.   I am sure you will join in my congratulating her on this new 
role.  We have also had to say a sad goodbye this week to Mrs Brown who is moving on to pastures 
new.   I would like to thank her for all of her hard work whilst she has been at Heckington and wish 
her all the very best for her new role. 

 

Finally, I would like to make you aware that we have some children in school who have a nut allergy 
and, as such, we are therefore a nut free school.  Could I please ask that you support us with this by 
not sending your child with anything that contains nuts.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Judith Bentley  

Head Teacher  

   Toasty Tuesday is Shrove 
Tuesday! 

 
This week we will be serving 
pancakes instead of toast, 

with a choice of toppings, all 
for 20p! Limited to one 

pancake per child  
 

Parent consultation evenings w/c 28th 
February  

There are still some appointments left. Please 
use the following link to book your appointment 

 

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Today the whole school have experienced Kurling. Each class have had a fun 
session learning the skills of the game with the Kurling coach.  There has been 

lots of excitement and cheering!  

WATCH THIS SPACE ! 
Following the recent success of the 
workshops for Chestnut and Rowan 
class, we are planning on running an  
Archaeology club to be held after 
school, in the summer term for 
KS2.  

The club will look at history dating 
back to the Stone Age. Look out on 
ParentPay for forthcoming 
information.  
 




